Patricia Breslin
R

From: Greg Gerritt <gerritt@mindspring.com>
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 11:25 AM

To: Patricia Breslin

Subject: ranked choice voting

Members of the commission,

| have been studying ranked choice voting for 35 years. The Green Party has used it
for elections for almost all of that time, and clearly it works. Several states, a number
of cities , and some countries also use it. It shows quite clearly what the people
want. | highly recommend that Rl adopt it for elections.

Greg Gerritt
37 61 St Providence RI 02906




